Sent: 21/02/2025 5:50:16 PM
Subject: | do not approve DA2025/0132

Re the above DA
| have two teenage children and live in Fairlight .
| strongly disagree with MacDonalds moving in to to Manlyvale / Balgowlah area.

This will cause rubbish and traffic congestion.
MacDonalds is un healthy in every way and we need to advocate healthy living for our

children who live here.
Also we need to look after our small business food outlets in our area prosper and not fold

due to another huge multibillion dollar franchise moving in .
Please consider the community.

Thanks
Lara Dunford



